
Including learning spaces and
play spaces. Initially lunch
spaces will be in classrooms
whilst we safely reintroduce all
pupils.  

'Bubbles' will have designated
spaces

Children will be expected
to wear school uniform
They can bring a bag, their P.E kit and a
lunch box if required. We are asking that
they bring their own pencil cases. 

In creating a Covid-Standard Risk Assessment, the school has identified risks,
how they are rated and what control measures can be in place to lower the risks.
Below is a summary of some of the key control measures which will be put in
place to lower the risks we have identified.

There will be staggered start
and end times to the school
day with designated entry
and exit points 
The times will be in two waves:
8.40-3.10 and 9.00-3.30. This
is essential to support the safe
travel arrangements to and
from the school. 

Risk Assessment Overview for Parents 

The classroom layout
will be adapted
The areas of learning will be in
operation but the environment will be
set up to reduce the amount of time
pupils will have face to face contact.
Children will sanitise their hands before
moving onto different areas of learning. 

Cleaning and
personal hygiene
remains essential 
Pupils and staff will continue to
regularly wash and sanitise their
hands. Regular touch surfaces
will be cleaned throughout the
school day. 

There are many more control measures in the school risk assessment which can be found on the 
 Gatley Primary School website under the 'Covid-19 Information' tab on the options bar on the home
page. 

Classes will operate in 'bubbles'
Year 5 and 6 will operate in a
year group' bubble'
Contact with other 'bubbles' across the school
will be minimised.  

The  curriculum will
continued be adapted to
meet the needs of pupils. 
With a focus on developing
and embedding effective
learning behaviours aligned to
the school values. 

Absences must be
reported to the
school office
If a pupil is not coming into school the
absence must be reported to the
school office after 8.00am and no
later than 8.40am to a member of 
the office staff by contacting 
0161 428 6180.  
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